
 
RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 

Bowling Committee 
March 7, 2024 

 
The meeting was called to order by Chair Jim Rough at 9:00am in the Lakeview Lanes Meeting 
Room.  
 
Present:   Chair Jim Rough, Co-Chair Connie Jo Richtmyre and Committee Members Darrel 
Larson, Bruce Lamb, Sharon McCauley, Fred Jones, Roger Beebe, Mike Williams, George 
Edwards 
 
RCSC Staff:  Director of Bowling Mike Dirmyer 
 
Review/Amend Prior Meeting Summary:  The Summary from the February 1, 2024  meeting 
was accepted as presented. 
 
Action Items:  None 
 
Mike Dirmyer, RCSC Director of Bowling:    
 
The annual League Officer Appreciation Tournament and Ladies No-Tap Tournament will occur 
again in March.  Flyers are out in the centers.  Currently there are 102 and 64 entries respectively. 
 
The USBC inspection at Lakeview Lanes was completed. A score of 96% was received.  The cen-
ter is certified for the next three years. 
 
New bowling pins are at the centers, they will be put in the pinsetters after the league season 
around the middle of May. 
 
The side aisle by lane 1 at Lakeview Lanes is scheduled to be completed in mid-August, lanes 1 
through 4 will be down during this time, it should not affect any league bowling. 
 
Parking lot work will be completed sometime this summer with no completion date. 
 
The first two weeks of May will have the relining of the bathroom sewer pipes completed.  They 
need to shut off the water during work, work is planned to be completed overnight.  Each center 
should take 3-4 days. 
 
Bruce Lamb, USBC League Director:  Bruce reported on Bowlers to Veterans Link (BVL)  
donations which now exceed more than $13,680.00.  All established United States Bowling 
Congress (USBC) events are now posted at both Bell and Lakeview Lanes.  All  awards earned are 
promptly acknowledged. 
 
Lynda Bettini, President of the Sun City Bowling Association and Sun City Hall  
of Fame:  Nothing to report 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:   Committee Members asked Chair Rough what the current progress was on 
installation of the Security Cameras for  both bowling centers.  Currently, two recreation centers 
have a system installed for trials.   
 
Committee member, Roger Beebe, was selected to report on the much-needed progress to the 
Standing Committee. 
 
Next meeting:  Thursday, April 4, 2024 at 9:00am in the Lakeview Lanes Meeting Room 
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 9:22am. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Darrel Larson, Secretary 


